

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

September 26, 2005

National Association of Broadcasters Washington, D.C.

Dear Friends:

I learned about your extraordinary contributions to help the victims of Hurricane Katrina. I appreciate your efforts, and our whole Nation is grateful for your kindness and generosity.

The scenes from Hurricane Katrina have touched our hearts, and our Nation is again showing the world that the greatest challenges bring out the best in America. Together, we will continue to bring new hope to those affected by this tragedy, and the Gulf Coast will emerge better and stronger.

The good works of the National Association of Broadcasters demonstrate the character and great strength of our Nation. May God bless all those affected by this storm, and may God continue to bless America.

~3e

Sincerely,

Georg W. Bush